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TO :    ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 

RE :  TAX HOLIDAY 

FROM :  F.J. WADDEN 

DATE :  DECEMBER 13, 2024 

 

The Government of Canada has announced a proposed measure to provide GST/HST relief on certain 

taxable items beginning December 14, 2024, and ending Feb 15, 2025. The applicable items will be HST 

zero rated. 

In order to qualify for the tax relief, BOTH of the following conditions MUST be met:   

• All orders must be delivered or made available to the purchaser between December 14th, 2024 

and February 15th, 2025 

AND 

• All orders must be paid for in full between December 14th, 2024 and February 15th, 2025 

 

There is Government documentation that is provided on the link below.  We encourage you to reference 

this documentation presented when making your buying decisions during this period. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/services/taxes/child-and-family-benefits/gst-hst-holiday-tax-break.html 
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